
 

LOMBARD POLICE DEPARTMENT 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Scott Niehaus 
  Village Manager 
 
FROM: Raymond J. Byrne 
  Chief of Police 
 
DATE: May 12, 2015 
 
SUBJECT: SWEARING IN OF PROBATIONARY PATROL OFFICERS BRIAN 

BASTIAN AND TIMOTHY FRANKEN 
 
 
Please be advised that the Lombard Police Department would like to have the 
above officers sworn in at the Village Board meeting on May 21, 2015. 
 
Thank you. 
 
RJB/blb 
 
cc:  Carol Bauer, Exec. Coord. 
       Deputy Chief Tom Wirsing 
       Deputy Chief Roy Newton 


